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Report from ANZAC Day function held Tuesday 25 April, 2023 

A large group of Rotarians, family and friends attended the ANZAC Day 

service last Tuesday. 
 

Guest speaker was Prof. Marina Kennerson (Senior Principal Research 

Fellow & Professor Medicine, Concord Clinical School, ANZAC Research 
Institute) 
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Date Event – guest speaker 

Wednesday 3 May Andrew Aravanis to be interviewed by PP Rick Vosila 

Friday 5 May Meriden Interact Dance 

Saturday 6 May District Assembly 

Wednesday 10 May “International Cricket Reporting in Brief” – Mark Ray 

Wednesday 17 May Vocational Excellence Awards 

Wednesday 24 May Strathfield Library Update - Jack Britton 

27-31 May Rotary International Convention - Melbourne 

Wednesday 31 May No meeting (State of Origin) 

Wednesday 7 June Youth Achievement Awards 

Saturday 1 July Club Changeover 
 

The Centurion Club of the Australian Rotary Foundation is one of the 

ways in which individual members can make a difference to the projects 

within and across Rotary worldwide. It involves contributing A$100 per year 

as long as you are able to do so, or as a one-off donation. The initial 

commitment is recognized by the presentation of a certificate and a 

“Centurian” label badge. 

100% of the funds are used for Areas of Focus projects both locally and 

internationally. There are no administration fees. 

Contact the Club International Director, PP Arie Pappas, for further 

information. 

Arie has also advised that the club may become involved with a project to 

donate and send hospital equipment overseas to Egypt. More information 

on this to follow shortly.  
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Bradley Ayres has put out a call for Rotarians to assist at the Meriden 

Interact dance to be held Friday 5th May 2023. We urgently need 

more volunteers. 
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